
HELEN GUY DANCE ACADEMY 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Please find some information with regards to the forthcoming show. 
 
It is to be held at the Countesthorpe Community College, Winchester Road, Countesthorpe on 
Saturday 11th November 2017. 
  
Rehearsals will take place in the day preceded with a performance in the evening. Further 
details will be forwarded nearer the time.  All money raised will be put towards portable 
mirrors for the school.  
 
This type of event takes a lot to organise, so we are asking for a deposit of £12.00 per family, 
this will then be refunded before the show in the form of tickets (2), as we do not allocate seats 
for this event, further orders will be taken on a first come first served basis so seating will not 
be a problem. 
 
We are compiling a list of pupils who wish to show their own work in this production, so please 
forward their names if they wish to do so. Please encourage your child to participate in this. It 
can be solos, duets, trios or groups. They can sing, play instruments, act and dance or perform 
any kind of talent.  
 
Please complete and return by Friday 8 September 2017. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Miss Helen 
E-mail – helen_hgda@hotmail.com 
August 2017 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--- 
 
NAME(s): ________________________________________________________________             
  
CAN/CANNOT take part in the 2017 show “One Night Only 2017” 
                                                                                                                         
May/may not be videoed at the school production. 
  
 I enclose the deposit £ ________ cash/ cheques made payable to Helen Guy Dance Academy 
  
Signed __________________________________ Parent/Guardian.  Date ______________ 
  
 


